
 

       
 

 

 

 

Rome, January 31, 2014  

Prot. P 69 

 

To the Presidents and Delegates  

of the World Federations  

p.c. 

To Mother General 

To the General Councillor for the S.F. 

To the Provincials  

To the Provincial Councillors for the 

S.F. 

                                                                                                                                             

SUBJECT: V Elective Assembly of the Confederation in 2015  

 

Dearest brothers and sisters,  

 

I am very pleased to inform you that from the 11th until the 17th of August, 2015 our Association’s 

V Elective Confederal Assembly will be held in Mornese. We are certain that all of you, like us, 

will be very excited about the choice of this period and of the specific venue of the meeting. We 

will have the greatest gift of being present at the closing of the Bicentennial Celebration of the Birth 

of our beloved Don Bosco. We will live these important moments in the places that have witnessed 

Mother Mazzarello’s undertakings, with audacity and courage, the great work inspired by the Holy 

Spirit and of which we are the fruit.  

 

As you can imagine, the available reservations do not allow us for unlimited accommodation; 

therefore, the following were agreed upon:  

 

- will be able to participate in the Assembly, representing each of the Federations of the 
world, the President, the Delegate and a Past Pupil, or a  candidate of the eventual election 

of the Councillors of the Confederation. 

- will be entitled to attend the Elective Confederal Assembly solely the federations that have 
paid both membership fees in 2014 and 2015.  

 

Will keep you posted for further important updates regarding this matter as soon as possible.  

 

Today is the Feast of Don Bosco and we will celebrate in many different ways around the world our 

beloved Founder’s Day. Let us be in union together with the entire Salesian family in thanking God 

for the great gift of life of our Saint offered  for the Glory of God, the salvation of souls and all the 

young people in the world. 

 

On behalf of Sr. Maritza and the Confederal Council,  I wish you a happy and Holy Feast! 

 

 

Paola Staiano,  

President of the Confederation 

World Confederation of FMA Past Pupils 
Via Gregorio VII, 133 int.4/sc.B – 00165 Roma 

Tel.06/63.56.92     Fax 06/39.37.51.31      www.exallievefma.org 


